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The design has evolved based on public information and further

technical analysis. These evolving designs have been brought to

numerous meetings on Hayden Island and elsewhere. 

The possibility of early construction of the local multimodal bridge will

continue to be a consideration by the project as project sequencing is

refined. It is also discussed in Chapter 2 of the FEIS, (Section 2.3.1), but

not as mitigation. Although it is not appropriate to describe the early

construction as mitigation, it is discussed as something we will explore

as we further refine construction staging. Specifically Section 2.3.1 of the

FEIS states: 

Similarly, the Marine Drive interchange construction would need to

be coordinated with construction of the southbound lanes coming

from Vancouver. While this interchange can be constructed

independently from the work described above, the completion and

utilization of the ramp system between Hayden Island and Marine

Drive requires the work to occur in the same period. Early

construction of the local multimodal bridge between Marine Drive

and Hayden Island, so that it can be used as an alternate access

route during the remaining construction period, will be analyzed

during final design. The interchange reconstruction also needs to

occur so that Marine Drive can be elevated, allowing the light rail

extension to cross under Marine Drive. The Marine Drive

interchange is expected to take a little more than 3 years to

construct, including work at the Victory Boulevard interchange. 
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